PUBLIC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE
QUORUM OF THE MAYOR

AND COUNCIL

OF THE TOWN OF GUADALUPE

The Town of Guadalupe Mayor and Town Council has been invited to attend an East
Valley Hispanic Chamber of Commerce meeting to discuss a possible partnership
between the Town and the Chamber. The meeting will be held on Friday, January
27t 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in Mesa, Arizona at 215 N Robson, Mesa, AZ 85201. The Town
Council is not scheduled to engage or discuss official town business.

Bob Thaxton

Interim Town Clerk/Interim Town Manager



